
   

 
Connor Earl Photography COVID-19 Update 

UPDATE - MARCH 16, 2021: Simcoe-Muskoka, under the Government of Ontario COVID-19 

Framework, continues to be under the 'RED' control zone. Under the new regulations, 

photography and commercial photography are permitted. Connor Earl Photography will now be 

able to do limited on-site photography and photoshoots as well as video production with limited 

filming on-site if needed. 

Due to the continuing rise in COVID-19 cases, which include the virus variants, all studio 

photography and videography sessions will be stopped until further notice. On-site photography 

or videography will continue to happen under strict COVID-19 safety guidelines.  

Connor Earl Photography has implemented strict COVID-19 safety protocols to help keep staff 

and clients safe during said appointments and/or photoshoot sessions. These measures can be 

found on the ‘CONNOR EARL PHOTOGRAPHY - COVID-19 RESPONSE’ page. 

We will continue to re-assess the situation alongside Government protocols and local health 

guidelines and provide updates here. 

Note: Connor Earl Photography is located in the Simcoe-Muskoka region of the province of 

Ontario and will be following local and provincial guidelines. 

 

http://connorearlphotography.ca/connor-earl-photography-covid-19/

